
Memo 
To:          All Faculty & Staff of Taos Middle School 

From:     Crucita R. Medina, Yearbook Advisor 

Date:      September 8, 2021 

RE:         SCHOOL PICTURE DAY 

 

Message 

School picture day is approaching soon.  Mark your calendars for  Monday, September 
20th located in the small gymnasium.  All present Faculty, Staff and Students are required to 
take their school picture for obtaining your School ID and for the Yearbook.  Students must be 
in proper dress code attire (Polo Top) and removal of jackets, hoodies, sweaters and face mask 
before picture is taken.  Any questions please send them via email to me. 
 


